

ST JAMES CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL. HEBBURN

3rd October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 1 - Walk to St James Church

As part of our RE Topic focusing on Baptism, Year 1 will be walking to St James Church on Tuesday 14th October.

We will leave school promptly at 9am and will walk to and from the venue with members of St James' school staff.

This will be a wonderful opportunity for our children to learn first hand about Baptism within a Church setting.

Children will return in time for normal lunch arrangements.

Kind regards

Mrs Gofton Year 1 Class Teacher

Mrs Francesca Heslop Headteacher BSc (Hons) P.G.C.E. Email: info@stjameshebburn.co.uk
Tel: 0191 4832672

Solway Road, Hebburn NE31 2BP









